Lakewood Arts (LAC) “Adopted” School for November, 2023

Cheltenham Elementary School

What a fun afternoon we had helping students “Make Marks” with paint along with their art
teacher, Rachel Moen, at Cheltenham Elementary School’s Fall Festival on October 26.
Lakewood Arts provided art supplies and a few volunteers to mix paint and assist students
with their painting project. Thank you to LAC volunteers Mark Eirhart, Jeanette Oxelson, Emily
Burr, Rolina Carter and Dorothy Lessem as well as all the amazing, dedicated teachers at
Cheltenham Elementary School.

Rachel has previously exhibited her students’ artwork at Lakewood Arts gallery.

In addition to providing space for teachers to exhibit student artwork, we may also assist with
art supplies, special events, or be able to assist your class with a “guest teacher.” If you are a
teacher interested in participating in our “Adopt-a-School” program, please contact us at
lakewoodarts.president@gmail.com.




